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Violence is not an effective public policy, yet we allow our police offers to commit violence 
against the vulnerable, which in turn endengers violence. As a primary care physician I have 
seen too much violence directed against those who our society abandons, and this has gone on 
long enough. We must have a statewide use of force policy to limit violence, no matter whether 
the person commiting violence wears a badge and a uniform.  


